
and then, one, two, or three
of them ask other countries to
jump in and help in solving
the problems which those deci-
sions have raised. There are
times, no doubt, when the re-

tion from each other.
Each of the specific ques-

tions which arises is neither
purely economic, nor purely
military nor purely strategic.
In making decisions on any one

nhe purpose of baloncing
the various kinds of factors -

short run and long run, polit-
ical, economic, strategic and
psychological - is to arrive
at a policy which wlI best
serve the interests of the
people of Canada.

WAR MOT INEVITABLE

But the interests of the
people of Canada cannot be
considered in isolation £rom
the intereats of the peoples
of the other North Atlantic
democracies - nor can their
intereets be considered in
isolation from ours.

The only course of realism
today for the North Atlantic
democracies is for each of
them to consider problems
arising out of their relations
with onie another as problems
between friends and associ-
ates. -Ihis does not mean that
each of us should do every-
thing that any other member of
the group says is in the in-
terests of the whole associa-
tion. It does, however, mean
that each of us, before taking
action in the political, eco-


